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The Beacon 

The next General Meeting is  on April 15, 2015.  See you there! 

If you have a new email address, please send it to us at  
kofc@stalbertcouncil4742.ca 

Items for publication in the April Beacon should be submitted before April 8. 

2015. 

 

Grand Knights Report 
 

Welcome Brother Knights 

 

 I hope you are all having a blessed and holy Lent. Easter is just around the 
corner and we have so much to celebrate. The Knights have a ton of activities coming 
up and I hope to see you all there for any way you can help. 
 

 On Wednesday March18 I ask that our brothers come in large numbers to wel-
come new members into the Knights of Columbus. We currently have the men that 
wish to join our ranks and it would be great if we could welcome them with great ap-
plause. Also if you know of any men that are thinking about joining the Knights or that 
you think should join, this is a great opportunity for them. If you have any names of 
members please invite them and contact Brother Gerry Buccini right away. 
On March 29 we have the Pizza Pizza Splash Splash. It would be great for everyone 
to come in great numbers again this year. Bring your children and grandchildren for a 
day of fun in the “sun” at Fountain Park Pool. For more information please contact 
Brother Terry Sperling. 
 

 Easter is early this year and it falls on the first Sunday in April. Please come 
and celebrate by coming down to the parish hall after mass for a fantastic breakfast 
prepared by our brother Knights, And don’t forgot to buy your grocery cards for your 
Easter supper. 
 

 Thank you for your generous time and efforts that all of you donate to the 

Knights. 

 
 
 

Br. Dan ChauvetBr. Dan ChauvetBr. Dan ChauvetBr. Dan Chauvet    
Grand Knight, Council 4742 



 

 

Please bring a copy of this Beacon to the next regular meeting so that you can more fully participate in the  
readings, meditation and prayers. If you are unable to attend please reflect on the readings in your own way. 



 

Good  

of the  

Order 

    Obtain your Grocery Gift Cards  before or after Mass 
 

Remember that Grocery cards are available, and we are more dependant on our projects be-
cause of the  absence of  income from Casinos and Bingos.  Grocery Cards are available at 
the back of the Church and at meetings.  You may contact Br. Gerry at 780-459-7384 or  
Br. Frank at 780-459-7941 

PANCAKE BREAKFASTSPANCAKE BREAKFASTSPANCAKE BREAKFASTSPANCAKE BREAKFASTS    
    

Please remember that the first Sunday of every month is our Pan-
cake Breakfast. Meet us downstairs after Mass for breakfast.  This 
is a good opportunity to meet new parishioners and old friends..  
 
We are in need of volunteers; with many hands we make light 
work!  The event  must be set up, and while the servers are busy 
in the front, ongoing cleanup and work in the kitchen has to be 
done. This allows the work to be finished sooner after the event. 

If you are aware of a Brother Knight 
who has passed away or is seriously 
ill please let us know so they can be 
included in our prayers.  
 
You may contact Br. Norm Dust at 
780-459-2869. 

We need your help in keeping our records up to date. 
 
We need to know of any changes to your phone number or address or email address so we can 
keep you informed of club activities.   
 

If you know of a member who is ill or has passed away so we can remember them in our 
prayers.  We are also interested if a member is hospitalized or in palliative care.  

Pizza Pizza Splash SplashPizza Pizza Splash SplashPizza Pizza Splash SplashPizza Pizza Splash Splash    
Our annual family swim at Fountain Park Pool, St. Albert, is set again for Sun-
day, March 29, beginning at 4:00 p.m.  Bring the whole family for swimming 
from 4—6 p.m., followed by a pizza party in one of the party rooms at Fountain 

Park.  *There will be a silver collection at the door to be donated to an interna-
tional charity.   



WASN ’ T THAT A PARTY!!!WASN ’ T THAT A PARTY!!!WASN ’ T THAT A PARTY!!!WASN ’ T THAT A PARTY!!!    
    
 Such goes a line from the Irish Rovers in a hit song a number of years ago. And, yes, it 
was a great time had by all! 
 
 This year ’ s second annual tribute to St. Patrick ( we called it “ St. Paddy ’ s Shin-
dig ” )  may have been small in numbers, but huge in entertainment. 
 
 At the time of this writing, final totals are not available, but it is estimated that both the 
Knights and our CWL “ p artners ”  will share about two thousand dollars. 
 
 The Irish band, Edmonton ’ s well known “ C HANCERS ”  kept the hall alive with great 
music, stories and humor for two full hours ( w ith the traditional “ late lunch ”  in the middle ) , 
and between the door prizes, draws and occasional “ comedian ”  from the floor, the event 
was a great success! 
 
 The CWL and our Knights Council agreed that proceeds will pay tribute to our Church  
and Mother Mary.  The beautiful Mary ’ s Garden, located outside the Church and near the 
Grotto area and the about-to-be renovated “ Mary ’ s Corner inside the church will be the ben-
eficiaries of our profits. 
 
We thank again some special folks who helped with financial donations to offset some of our 
costs: 

Stuart Trenchard, owner/manager St. Albert Sobey ’ s )  
Ron Van Halst ( Norfab Construction )  
Dave and Carrie Organ 
 

 If you see any of these folks, please introduce yourself and offer your thanks. 

Welcome to  new members!Welcome to  new members!Welcome to  new members!Welcome to  new members!    
 
We have three new members who were entered into the First Degree at the last General 
Meeting. 
 
They were John Holden, Albert Van Domselaar and Scott Venne. 
 
Welcome to the fellowship!    
 


